
Canadian Pacific Railway. 

(hand-written) 

w.o. to J. George Adami. 
June 18th 1909. 

Dsar Adami, soon 
I do not think we could get another American in so;after Weir 

Mitchell . Perhaps next year. I will ask Bradford, who knows the 
situation thoroughly. He would go through I am sure. 

Your letter _ with many others, went -r.o Brown Brothers - who 
bave not a Paris house. It was very nice to see you all again, 
and to see the new Buildings . 

Love to L.M.C. and the children. 
Yours et,c., 

I Wm. Osler. 


